COMMERCIAL VEHICLE HOLDING LOT (CVHL)

Change to Exit Route
Effective Wednesday, August 21, 2019 at 5AM

ACTIVITY

The traffic signal at Jetway Boulevard and Westchester Parkway is now operational.

Effective Wednesday, August 21 at 5AM, a new exit route for the Commercial Vehicle
Holding Lot (CVHL) will take effect.

ROUTES
ENTRANCE (Remains Same)

» Westchester Parkway to southbound Jetway Boulevard
* Enter CVHL from Jetway Boulevard

EXIT (New)
» Exit CVHL to southbound Jetway Boulevard
* U-turn to northbound Jetway Boulevard, proceed to Westchester Parkway
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